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FAO Parents/Carers
Lockyer’s Middle School

7 April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Leadership Arrangements at Lockyer’s Middle School

Dear Parent/Carer

| write to inform you that Mr Legge has been appointed Headteacher at Allenbourn
Middle following a successful recruitment drive. He will leave the post of
Headteacher at Lockyer’s Middle at the end of the summer term.

Mr Legge has been Headteacher at Lockyer’s Middle School since January 2011
and under his leadership, joined Wimborne Academy Trust in July 2018 where he
has been a valued senior leader.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Legge for everything he has
contributed including his unending commitment, dedication and contribution to

Lockyer’s Middle School and the wider Trust.

| am sure you will join me in wishing him well as he takes on a new challenge within
the Trust family of schools.

We will shortly commence a recruitment drive for Mr Legge’s successor and will keep
you informed of this process.

Kind regards

E

Chief Executive Officer
Wimborne Academy Trust



